
UNITED STATES
 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

March 29, 2010 

Mr. Regis T. Repko 
Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC 
McGuire Nuclear Site 
12700 Hagers Ferry Road 
Huntersville, NC 28078-8985 

SUB~IECT: MCGUIRE NUCLEAR STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2 - CLOSEOUT OF BULLETIN 
2007-01 "SECURITY OFFICER ATTENTIVENESS" (TAC NOS. MD7616 AND 
MD7617) 

Dear Mr. Repko: 

On December 12,2007, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued Bulletin 2007­
01, "Security Officer Attentiveness" (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) Accession No. ML073400150). 

Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC (the licensee) provided a response, dated February 11, 2008 
(ADAMS Accession No. ML080440411), to Bulletin 2007-01. The NRC staff reviewed the 
licensee's response for McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2 (McGuire 1 and 2), the NRC 
staff identified a need for additional information. The NRC staff issued a Request for Additional 
Information (RAI) to the licensee on June 25,2008 (ADAMS Accession No. ML081770158). 
The licensee provided a response to the RAI on July 30,2008 (ADAMS Accession No. 
ML082170290), which included detailed descriptions of the administrative and managerial 
controls to deter and address inattentiveness and complicity among licensee security personnel 
at McGuire 1 and 2. Due to the sensitivity of the subject matter, some responses may contain 
Security-Related Information and may not be publicly available. 

The NRC staff has reviewed the submitted information and has concluded that your response to 
Bulletin 2007-01 and the related RAI is adequate for McGuire 1 and 2. The bases for the NRC's 
conclusion have been documented in a memorandum, "Security Bulletin 2007-01, Security 
Officer Attentiveness: Summary Report" (ADAMS Accession No. ML093440311). Based on 
this review, your response to the Bulletin 2007-01 is considered closed and no further action is 
requested of you at this time. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me at (301) 415-1119. 

Sincerely, 

~~ ~ \-.~ 
rrhornpson, Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch 11-1 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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